
From: Gutmann, Hans U
To: JCT Exhibits
Cc: Gutmann, Hans U
Subject: HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 12:22:52 PM

Please support this bill. I'm an avid rider, and feel the bill helps to address some
safety concerns I have about riding in Oregon.
I've lived, and riden in California, though most of my life has been spent in Oregon, so
I feel I have experience with the benefits of lane sharing.
Thanks, 
Hans Gutmann

Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S7.
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